
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Here we are at the end of the last full week.  Despite the heat the students have had lots of fun 
and there has been lots of great learning happening. 

The builders are making some excellent progress and are still on track with the build.  We chose 
the kitchen colours this week, very exciting times.  We have a progress meeting next week so will 
be able to share more pictures with you.   

As I am sure some of you have seen we have had to take the difficult decision to increase school 
meal prices to £3 per meal as from September.  This is due to ever-increasing costs, which we as a 
school cannot absorb. The meals are of great quality and good value for money. 
 
Due to changes in arrangements with our end of year assemblies linked with prom we haven’t had 

the opportunity to share our medal award winners for this year.  Take a look below at the great 

achievements made by our students. 

Downstairs Classes Medal Awards: 

    Gold goes to Evelyn B                      Silver goes to Jaydezi T  Bronze goes to Julia E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upstairs Medal Awards: 

Gold goes to Jack T        Silver goes to Riley A  Bronze goes to Alfie D 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th July 2025 



We have crunched all of the data and our attendance figures and I am pleased to report that 
attendance figures have really improved this term. We had 31 students who had 100% attendance 
this term, which is a great improvement on last term.  For the year 3 students have had 100% 
attendance which they should be very proud of. Certificates will be sent home in recognition of 
these great achievements.   
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, I am now off to go and get ready for the prom!  

 

With all best wishes, 

Yvonne Skillern 

Headteacher 

 

 

Important Information 

 Please ensure any spare clothes borrowed are returned to school once used. 

 Please remember we are a NUT FREE school due to severe allergies.  This includes sun 

creams and other products. 

 Don’t forget to connect to your child’s Evidence for Learning account.  If you need a 

reminder of your username or to reset your password please do let us know. The domain 

you need to use when logging in is highfieldlittle  

 Please can I remind parents that absence on the day needs to be reported via Arbor 

 Don’t forget to complete the form for the free school lunch on the last day of term.  Here is 

the link if you need it: https://forms.office.com/e/Dm4PuYUW1B to be completed by  

today - Friday 11th July. If you do not complete the form by this date we will assume you 

DO NOT want the meal. 

School Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 92.5% this week. Another great improvement!  Please remember any 

school term time holidays will not be authorised. Unauthorised holidays during term time will face 

a penalty notice. 

Online Safety Tip of the Week Mental Health Tip of the Week  
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